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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Grasshoppers Dragonflies 

86% 94% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange class. 

Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

86% 86% 96% 95% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dates for your diary 

Foundation 2 Sports Day – 4th July -1:30pm 

Summer Fayre – 6th July from 1:15pm 

Transition Days – 13th July and 14th July 

Y1 visit to the Deep – 18th July 

Year 2 Leavers Assembly – 20th July 

Last day of term - 22nd July 

Foundation Sports Day – Monday 4th July 
We have Foundation 2 Sports Day coming up and parents are welcome to watch. Please can we 

ask that you remain in the designated parent zones so we can supervise all the children during 

the event? Staff will organise drinks for the children so please do not bring refreshments up 

to school. Children can go home after the event but will be released to parents from the 

classroom and not the field. 

Any photographs taken are for your memories; please do not post on social media. Thank you. 

Summer Fayre -Wednesday 6th July  

Children can be collected from their classes at 1:15pm ready for the stalls to open at 

1:25pm. Please be patient as we need to be safe when the children are collected. You 

will need to sign to say you have collected them. If you are collecting after 1:25pm all 

the remaining children will be together in a classroom. They will get an opportunity to 

look around the Fayre, in small groups, during the afternoon. 

Nursery (F1) will be closed from 1:15pm in the afternoon for the event. 

 

We will have lots to do. Raffles, refreshments, balloons, bookstall, Face painting 

(small cheek paintings as we have found we get long queues for the full face), nail 

painting and much more! The year 2 children are designing posters to let you know 

what is available. 

Please come and join us for a fun afternoon. All profits go to school funds and provide 

the children with resources across the year that enhance the curriculum. We will let 

you know how much we have raised as soon as we have a total. 


